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Bulletin  November 30, 2021

With bargaining for the K-12 Provincial 

Framework Agreement approaching, 

your Provincial Bargaining Committee 

needs your input on bargaining 

priorities.  

We are asking you to please CLICK HERE 

to fill out this survey. 

It should only take about 15-20 minutes 

of your time. This survey is your chance 

to have a say on the priorities of your 

Provincial Bargaining Committee.  

Some survey questions that are included 

are personal in nature.  This is so that we 

can gain a better understanding of the 

demographics and needs of our 

membership and more effectively ensure 

that employers respect your rights.  

All answers will be kept CONFIDENTIAL 

by CUPE, and they WILL NOT be shared 

with the employer or any other union 

members. 

The Provincial Bargaining Committee 

includes representatives from all regions 

of B.C. and has developed this survey for 

all K-12 support staff across the 

province. The survey results will provide 

guidance for the Provincial Bargaining 

Committee as we develop our bargaining 

proposals. 

Your answers will be kept confidential, 

and they will be invaluable to your 

bargaining committee. The results will 

also be shared with your Local to help 

inform bargaining at your Local table. 

We want to hear your voice! 

The survey will be open until December 

17, 2021.  

You can access the survey here: survey-

sondage.cupe.ca/index.php/664693 

Thank you in advance from your 

Provincial Bargaining Committee!

Fill out your K-12 provincial bargaining survey TODAY! 

COPE491

https://bcschools.cupe.ca/
https://survey-sondage.cupe.ca/index.php/664693
https://survey-sondage.cupe.ca/index.php/664693
https://survey-sondage.cupe.ca/index.php/664693
https://survey-sondage.cupe.ca/index.php/664693

